
 

Dear SUNA Members, 

To continue to provide high-quality, valuable benefits to members, SUNA will be increasing membership 
fees and transitioning to a tiered membership effective July 26, 2024. The SUNA Board of Directors 
understands the importance of offering affordable programs and services to members and continuously 
evaluates how we can deliver your return on your investment. 

Over the past few years, your dues were invested in new and exciting changes designed to enhance your 
membership experience: 

• Second Edition of the Core Curriculum for Urologic Nursing divided in two publications focused on 
the Introduction to Urology for the Associate and Adult Urology 

• Advanced uroLogic and Annual uroLogic Conferences as well as Introduction to Urodynamic 
Testing Workshop 

• SUNA Online Library with free monthly contact hours for members 

• Networking opportunities through SUNA UroConnect: Online Community Forum 

• Development of UroChat: webinar series featuring SUNA leaders and experts on trending topics in 
urology 

• Opportunities for growth and development within the SUNA Career Center 

• Improvements to SUNA communication with a new SUNA website and an increased social media 
presence 

In addition to updated membership dues, SUNA will be updating its membership platform and is expected 
to be down from July 26-31. If you wish to renew your dues prior to the increase and the site 
maintenance, please do so as soon as possible to honor existing rates, including multi-year memberships. 

To see new rates, click here. 

Thank you for your continued support of SUNA. We value you and your commitment to the practice of 
urology and look forward to enhancing your everyday practice. 

Renew Today 

Sincerely, 

SUNA Board of Directors 

 

http://www.suna.org/membership
http://www.suna.org/membership

